Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carolina 29802

AUG 06 1888

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
SRS Citizens Advisory Board
P.O.Box 363

Barnwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt:
SUBJECT: Acceptance of Citizens Advisory Board Recommendation No. 64

Thank you for the Board’s recommendation regarding cleanup of the Savannah River Laboratory
(SRL) Seepage Basins.

Representatives of the Department of Energy, South Carolina Department of Health and
Environmental Control, and Environmental Protection Agency will meet this month to decide
how to proceed with cleanup of the SRL Seepage Basins. We will brief members of the
Environmental Restoration and Waste Management Subcommittee on the preferred remedial
alternative and revised project schedule before the public comment period on the Proposed Plan

begins, and we intend to start fieldwork during 1999.

If you have any questions, please call me or Cynthia V. Anderson at (803) 725-3966.

Sincerely,

OD-98-318



